
NANA / NABA delivered appreciation lunches to our neighborhood first
responders

Description

Thank you to Carolyn Gillman and Maura Wolfe for organizing the appreciation lunches for our
neighborhood first responders. Lunches were delivered to Cincinnati Police Department District 4, and
to the fire men and women at both the Paddock Hills Fire Station / Cincinnati Fire Department Station
9, and the Avondale Fire Station / Cincinnati Fire Department Station 32, last Wednesday, September
6, 2023.   

A heartfelt THANK YOU to Funky’s Catering on Tennessee Avenue for donating the delicious
sandwiches and cookies.

NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

default watermark



Date Created
October 9, 2023
Author
sarah-koucky

NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

default watermark


